CLA|M OF O RE G ON Oregon Water Resources Department

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, Oregon 97301-1266

BENEFICIAL USE )
. waren aisooncss (503) 986-0900
for Ground Water Permits DEPARTMENT
claiming 0.1 rfc ar lacc

A fee of $230 must accompany this form for permits
with priority dates of July 9, 1987, or later.

A separate form shall be completed for each permit.

In cases where a permit has been amended through the permit amendment process, a separate claim for
the permit amendment is not required. Incorporate the permit amendment into the claim for the permit.

This form is subiect to revision. Begin each new claim by checking for a new version of this form at:

The completion ot this torm is required by OAR 690-014-0100(1) and 690-014-0110(4).

Please type or print in dark ink. If this form is found to contain errors or omissions, it may be returned to
you. Every item must have a response. If any requested information does not apply to the claim, insert
“NA.” Do not delete or alter any section of this form unless directed by the form. The Department
may require the submittal of additional information from any water user or authorized agent.

“Section 8” of this form is intended to aid in the completion of this form and should not be submitted.
If you have questions regarding the completion of this form, please call 503-979-9103.

The Department has a program that allows it to enter into a voluntary agreement with an applicant for
expedited services. Under such an agreement, the applicant pays the cost to hire additional staff that
would not otherwise be available. This program means a certificate may be issued in about a month.

For more information on this program see

(See Certificate Resources)
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8 Oregon

725 Summer St NE, Suite A

Tina Kotek, Governor Salem. OR 97301
(503) 986-0900

www.oregon.gov/owrd

8/1/2024
Rhea Taylor

280 Garner Rd.
Cave Junction, OR 97520

RE: G-18251 G-17821

Dear Permit Holder,

On July 31%, 2024, the Department received the Claim of Beneficial Use that you submitted for
the above referenced file.

Enclosed you will find your check in the amount of $230.00. W
because section 4 “Date of Site Inspection” has been left blank.

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at 503-986-0810.

//%/

Nick Reece
Public Service Representative

Sincerely,

cc:
file G-18251

Enclosures: SEP ¢
Check (652804793) 3 204





